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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

NW Loop Ramp Closure and Detour Begins Tuesday 
 

CLARK COUNTY, NV. – The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) will open a new detour route for 
access from northbound US 95 to westbound CC 215 on Tuesday, February 5, 2019 at 5 am. NDOT will 
permanently close and subsequently begin removal of the old NW Loop Ramp that connects northbound US 
95 to westbound CC 215 as part of the US 95 Northwest Corridor Improvement Project. 
  
A detour will be made available to the travelling public and signed appropriately. Commuters will exit 
northbound US 95 approximately 1,000 feet south of the old NW Loop Ramp and continue north on the 
detour to the intersection of Sky Pointe Drive and CC 215. Motorists will need to stop at the traffic signal 
before turning westbound on CC 215. 
  
This ramp detour is required to 
accommodate construction for 
the new north to west flyover 
ramp, and will remain in effect 
until the completion of the 
ramp in the fall of 2020. 
Commuters are encouraged to 
exercise extra precaution 
throughout the duration of the 
project. 
  
Sign up and stay up-to-date 
with the latest news and traffic 
information by visiting 
us95nw.com. 
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